
Please note there has been a recent change in implemented rules regarding allowable hitches. Clevis 
style hitches are no longer allowed, without exception. Rules to hitches are being implemented 
nationwide and required by the sled associates due to changes in the hook. If you show up with a clevis 
style hitch, you will NOT be allowed to pull (please see below photos for further clarification).  

 



 


